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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

* * *   Summer Term 2024   * * *  
 

* Tuesday, 30 April—Y3/Y4 trip to Chester Zoo * 
* Thursday, 2 May—Inset Day, school closed * 

* Friday, 3 May—Inset Day, school closed * 
* Monday, 6 May—Bank Holiday, school closed * 

* Monday, 13 May—Y6 SATS all week * 
* Thursday, 16 May—American Themed Lunch * 

* Wednesday, 22 May at 8.45am—Stay and 
Learn—Reading KS1 and KS2 * 

* Friday, 24 May—break up for half term *  
* Monday, 3 June—return to school * 

 

A REMINDER THAT SCHOOL CLOSES AT 
3.15PM ON WEDNESDAY, 1 MAY AND 
WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY, 7 MAY 

 

 
School has invested in an ANAPHYLAXIS MEDICAL KIT that 

contains epi-pens for use in an emergency situation (on the 
wall near the office).  This is in addition to our 

DEFIBRILLATOR stored in the hall.  All staff have received 
training on how to use this equipment.  A huge thanks to Mr 

Leake for installing the boxes in prominent positions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please encourage your child to be in school on time.  Many children 
are arriving after the registers have closed at 8.45am.  Children 
arriving late must sign in at the office and will miss some of their 

playtime to ensure missed work is completed.  Please also ensure 
that they have everything they need such as lunchboxes. water 

bottles and PE kits for the whole day.  Thank you. 

Y6 SATS 

Y6 will be doing their SATs during week 
commencing 13 May. 

Mr Slater has put information on the Y6 page 
on the school website which advises parents 

how the examinations will be conducted.  
Please do not arrange any appointments 

this week.  If you have any questions, please 
contact either Mr Lloyd or Mr Slater. 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 98.1% 
Yr 1 96.0%           Yr 4 97.5%  
Yr 2 95.9%           Yr 5 92.6%  
Yr 3 98.8%           Yr 6 97.3%   

There are several 
items of lost 

property in the 
office—please see 
attached photo and 

collect before 1 
May. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please collect items from the office 
before 1 May.  Any unclaimed items will 

be disposed of after that date. 
 


